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Dear Parents and Carers,   

The weather has been lovely over the last couple of weeks please can I remind you to provide a hat and a 
drink/water bottle for your child every day so that they are kept safe in the heat and the sun. If possible 
please apply sunscreen before school to keep them safe too.  

Our current attendance is 95.4% which is above national expectations. Attendance is now reported on an 
online platform directly to the government (DFE). This is monitored by myself, Plymouth CAST and the lo-
cal authority Educational Welfare Officer. Unfortunately I have had lots of absence requests for holidays 
which I am unable to authorise; if we feel that a child’s attendance is below the expected expectation of 
90% we will send you a letter asking for improvements to be made. Our school policy reflects the DFE 
(governments) expectations and clearly sets out the next steps. We are here to support you with improving 
your child’s attendance in school, please do let us know if we can help.  

Please can I remind you all to send the waiver in for the Rainbow run on Monday afternoon so the children 
can take place. If some children do not want to have the paint experience, we will be encouraging them to 
take part with out paint, so please do not worry.  

We also have the Rainbow Fete booked for Friday the 23rd of June at the end of the day, the children are 
preparing things to sell to raise money for the school so please do add the date to your diary.  

As always thank you so much for your continued support.  

Have a wonderful weekend and we will see you all next week,  

Best wishes, Mrs McDonald and the team at St Mary’s  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations! 

First Holy Communion 

2023 



Dates for your Diary 

Monday 19th Rainbow Run 

Thurs 22nd June 1.30pm Sports Day 

Fri 23rd Reception New Intake Induction morning 

Fri 23rd School Fair  

Mon 26th June Y1 Library Visit 

Weds 28th June Squash Box Theatre  

 Thurs 29th Y6 Penryn College Transition Day 

Fri 30th June Guitar performance 

JULY 

Mon 3rd-Thurs 6th Y6 Rock & Rapids Residential 

Mon 3rd July Governors Meeting  

Mon 10th Reception Induction for Sep 2023 intake 

Mon 10th 4pm Reception Sep 2023 Intake Welcome Meeting 

Mon 10th-Tues 11th Y6 Falmouth School  

Transition day 

w/b Monday 10th Last week of after school clubs 

Mon 10th Reception New Intake Induction & Welcome Meeting 

Tues 11th Teddy Bears Picnic: New Reception Intake  

Fri 14th School Reports out 

Tue 18th  Y6 Play 

Weds 19th Leavers Assembly 

Fri 21st July Graduation 

Fri 21st July Last day of Term 

Mon 24th-Tues 25th July INSET DAYs 

  

           

 

 Y3 Visited 

Pendennis 

Castle  

this week! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Making Memories  

    Y5  

   BF Adventure             

  Trip 

               2023! 

                                                



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today the children honoured  the life of Jozef Stasiak, and took 

part in a fun Rainbow X Day.  

The rainbow is a Christian symbol of God’s love and mercy. It is a 

living example of God’s faithfulness. A rainbow is an assurance 

that God has not forgotten us and that he continues to work in 

this world. 

Colours of the rainbow prayer: 

Yellow: Say a prayer of praise for the blessings we have. Green: Pray 
and ask God to show you how you can be more giving to others. Blue: 
Give God praise for creation: for the sky, the land, the animals, and all 
that surrounds us. Purple: Pray for those who may not have food or 
family to spend time with. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to come in to school 

to hear children read or you can help in 

the Library, please contact the School 

office 




